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Discovering  

Deep Sea Sharks  
 

Did you know half of all known shark species live in the 

deep ocean? Join us to learn about our local species of 

shark and how scientists discover and name new 

species.  

 

Kristin studied deep sea sharks from Southern Africa 

for five years and named a new species of Ghost Shark 

in 2017. She now works at the Dana Point Headlands 

Nature Interpretive Center.  
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